
 
 

Reminder of Special Donation for True Father's Seonghwa Anniversary 
 
Michael Balcomb 
August 23, 2014 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Thank you so much once again for your prayer and support during the busy time leading up to True 

Father's Seonghwa anniversary. We were all encouraged by the photos and testimonies of the programs 

around the country. 

 

Yet, there is one area where we are falling a bit short compared to last year, and that is the special 

donation that Heaven asked us all to make. Right now, we are only about 33% of last year, and we need to 

report by the end of this month. 

 

So, I would like to make one more appeal this Sunday to every family and every member to consider 

making this important donation, of $210 per family and $120 per individual. 

 

Thank you for your devotion. 

 

 
Dr. Michael Balcomb 

President 

 


